
The Minister for Minority Affairs visits Integral University for the release of 

University Newsletter 2022 

The Minister of State for Minority Affairs, Waqf and Haj, Mr. Danish Azad, visited Integral 

University. A high-level meeting was organized to discuss the projects, schemes and job-

oriented courses offered by the university, and minority welfare schemes and employment 

prospects offered by the government. The meeting was chaired by the Founder & 

Chancellor, Prof. Waseem Akhtar. Appreciating the sincere efforts which are being made by 

the Govt. of Uttar Pradesh, Dr. Nadeem Akhtar, the Pro Chancellor, requested Mr. Danish 

Azad to assist the university in promoting its mission to provide quality education to all. Mr. 

Azad also graced the event of the release of ceremony of the University Newsletter 2022. 

The event of the release of the University Newsletter was hosted by Dr. H.M. Arif Nadvi, 

Chief Editor (Newsletter) and Head, Department of Languages, Integral University. The 

event was coordinated by Dr. Aareena Nazneen, Editor (Newsletter) and Assistant 

Professor, Department of Languages, Integral University, Dr. Arshi Khan, Assistant 

Professor (Languages) and Ms. Vanya Srivastava, Assistant Professor (Languages). The Vice 

Chancellor, Prof. Javed Musarrat, delivered the welcome address and proposed Vote of 

Thanks. Mr. Danish Azad was overwhelmed by the progressive culture of the university and 

praised its insightful vision and mission. 

Some of the glimpses of the visit: 

   



 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

The event was also widely covered by prestigious newspapers, 









 

 

Regards, 

Dr. H.M. Arif Nadvi 

Head 

Department of Languages (English) 

Integral University 

Kursi Road,Lucknow (India) 226026 

Mobile No.:+91-8400011153 

hmnadvi@iul.ac.in 
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